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I am a permanent employee, working as a Maintenance Planner, currently earning

around 37 per hour.

I have two young children and a wife working part time so we don't have to pay too

much child care 

If penalty rates were abolished... my company may expect me to work on the weekend

instead of the weekdays for the same amount of money.

My weekends are important to me because I need the quality time with my family. 

I urge the committee to keep penalty rates.
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